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Dear Mrs. Kattima Prasityousil
Director
International Relations Division

Greetings from University of Hyogo.

Hello, this is Mami Iba, a program coordinator, from the Institute for
International Relations of the University of Hyogo. | hope this finds
you well.

I'm writing about our student exchange program (SEP). I'm notifying the
next our SEP for application to your students. It will start 2024 Feb.

to 2024 Mar.1st for the fall semester which will start from October. So
that we would be delighted to hear that your students will come to study
our university.

And also, we are preparing our students to send Chiang Mai University.
If you are ready to send us your fact sheet, it will be great.
We are greatly looking forward to hearing from you!

Attachments:

Fact Sheet for Receiving Exchange Students-UH, 2023Annex_Information
Sheet for Receiving Exchange Students at UH

The attached this year's fact sheet has been no difference since 2021.

Our academic information below:
https://www.u-hyogo.ac.jp/english/academics/index.html

Please feel free to contact us if you have questions.

Hoping you have been all right.

Sincerely,
Mami Iba
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Dear Mrs. Kattima Prasityousil
Director
International Relations Division

Seasonal greetings from University of Hyogo.

This is Mami Iba from University of Hyogo, Office of Institute for
International Relations.
Hope everything is going well with you.

Yesterday | just received your signed documents in a package, the
Memorandum of Understanding and its Addendum concerning Student
Exchanges between Chiang Mai University and University of Hyogo.

| just wanted to inform you that thank you for sending it.

Thank you very much for your supports.
I'm hoping you have a wonderful season.

Sincerely,

Mami Iba

Office of Center for Global Engagement/
Institute for International Relations
University of Hyogo

8-2-1 Gakuennishi-machi Nishi-ku Kobe Hyogo JAPAN
Phone: 81-78-794-6683

————— Original Message -----

> Dear Mrs. Kattima Prasityousil

> Director

> International Relations Division

>

> Greetings from University of Hyogo.

>

> This is Mami Iba from University of Hyogo, Office of Institute for

> International Relations.

> Hope everything is going well with you.

>

> | just wanted to inform you that | have sent the signed documents, the
> Memorandum of Understanding and its Addendum concerning Student
> Exchanges between Chiang Mai University and University of Hyogo via
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> to you.

>

>

> | may have put the name of the predecessor on the package name.
> I'm sorry about that.

>

> | hope you would find it correctly and have a great day.
>

> Thank you very much for your supports.

>

>

>

> Sincerely,

>

> Mami Iba

> Office of Center for Global Engagement/

> Institute for International Relations

> University of Hyogo

>

> 8-2-1 Gakuennishi-machi Nishi-ku Kobe Hyogo JAPAN
> Phone: 81-78-794-6683
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